

**Wycliffe CE Primary School** 

Saltaire Road, Shipley Bradford, BD18 3HZ

Tel: 01274 584779

Email: office@wycliffe.bradford.sch.uk
Website: www.wycliffeprimary.org

Friday 21st January 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

## **Year 5 Swimming Lessons**

As from Friday 4<sup>th</sup> March 2022, Year 5 will be commencing swimming lessons at Shipley Pool. These sessions will continue until Friday 15<sup>th</sup> July 2022. The children will walk to and from the pool escorted by staff. The swimming lessons will be between 2:15pm and 2:45pm – children will be back at school for the end of the school day.

Please make sure your child has a swimming costume or trunks and a towel (no bikinis or bermuda shorts). If they have long hair they will need to bring something to tie it back or a swimming cap and all jewellery must be removed.

Swimming is a requirement of the National Curriculum and is therefore mandatory for all pupils.

Year 5 will continue to have their other PE slot on a Monday.

Kind regards,

Miss Parkinson



Headteacher: Mrs D Baxter
ALL DIFFERENT ALL EQUAL